
 

 

14 July 2022 

  

There has been a lot of commentary this week about the fact that the Victorian Government have 
decided not to mandate masks again in Schools despite the Victorian Chief Health Officer 
recommending this.  I believe that we should be strongly encouraging all staff and students to 
wear masks whilst indoors as this is clearly the medical advice and the number of COVID cases 
is increasing. 
 

We will provide these RATs to parents/carers, staff, or students on request, from each of the 
respective Campus Offices. The previous settings that required weekly testing of students and 
staff have ceased. A reminder if you have COVID symptoms you must complete a RAT test or if 
you have been identified as a household contact you must wear a mask and complete a RAT test 
every day prior to coming to school. 
 

Thank you 

 

 

 


